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Dear Mr. Yap, 

E-Plus Ltd (the “Company” or “8EP”) 
 
General Disclosure Query 
 
National Stock Exchange of Australia (“NSX”) refers to the Company’s recent announcement for the 
Resignation and Appointment of Directors1 lodged on 19 November 2020 and notes the following: 
 

A. Mr. Kong Choong Wong is appointed as Chairman and Director of the Company on 18 
November 2020. 
 

B. Media release from Bursa Malaysia Securities dated 27 July 20202: 

 
 
In relation to the above information, please respond to the following: 
 

1. Is the Company’s most recently appointed Director and Chairman – Mr. Kong Choong Wong the 
same person as the individual who is mentioned in the media release from Bursa Malaysia, referred 
to in point B? 
 

2. If the answer to question 1 is yes, please provide background information including the relevant 
circumstances in relation to the sanction. 
 

3. Was the Company aware of this information at the time of appointing Mr. Kong Choong Wong as a 
Director? If yes, please explain why the Company believes that Mr. Kong Choong Wong is a suitable 
person to be a Director? If no, please advise if and how the company will act on this new information? 
 

4. Has Mr. Kong Choong Wong previously faced any other sanctions from a regulatory authority? If 
yes, please provide the relevant details. 

 
1 https://www.nsx.com.au/ftp/news/021738930.PDF  
2 https://www.bursamalaysia.com/about_bursa/media_centre/bursa-malaysia-securities-publicly-reprimands-versatile-

creative-berhad-and-fines-its-former-managing-director  
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5. Is there a relationship between the Company and Versatile Creative Berhad? If yes, please explain 
the nature of this relationship. 

 
 
This request is made under, and in accordance with, Listing Rule 2.7. It goes to whether the Company is in 
compliance with Listing Rules Section IIA 6.4 and 6.5A.  
 
Your response should be sent to me directly via email no later than 4 pm on 26 November 2020. Your 
response will be released to the market along with a copy of this letter. If you wish to discuss the content of 
your response, please do not hesitate to contact me as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kristina Gjeleska 
Market Supervision and Compliance Officer 


